
FEDERATION OF CANADIAN ARTISTS CENTRAL OKANAGAN CHAPTER

MINUTES OF MAY 02, 2022 MEETING via Zoom 7: 08pm


Executive Attendees: Kit , Delora, Denise, Ann, Irene


Denise Presiding: Welcome


Treasurers Report,-Delora: We took in $2,900.00 this month - most of which was from 7 
members who paid for Gaye Adams Workshop, also  some from entries to OASIS.  Expenses 
were just over $1,000.00.  We paid a deposit on Ellis Art Studio.  Two paintings sold at the Ode 
to Spring Show at Grizzli and 2 paintings have sold in the Grizzli Gallery Show so far.  Adjusted 
Bank Balance sits at $16,086.66.  Keep in mind some of this will go to pay for the Gaye Adams 
Workshop fees and expenses. 


Membership -Kit:  We have 131 members. We welcome new members. 


Workshops-Ann:  Registration is open for  Gaye Adams  3 day “Capturing Light” 
Workshop.  Focus on getting the light into your paintings. It is June 24, 25, 26  at Ellis Art 
Studio, Kelowna.  Gaye is a fabulous painter and a great teacher.  Sign up on our Website.   We   
have 7 registrants already . 

Ann will be going to Parsboro attending a Plein Aire event. 

ACNO is having a Plein Aire workshop  painting along the rail line June  12th  (see Newsletter , 
for details). 


Shows- Kit for Colleen:  The Grizzli Gallery Show will run for one more month. Take down 
date is May 30th.  

For our OASIS  Show, submission deadline is May 31st.  We have had 27 paintings submitted 
at this point.  It is an artists choice show at Peachland Gallery.  In addition to the physical 
gallery show we have an online gallery. 

Comments:   Michelle’s painting group (not a Chapter event)  will be painting among the tulips 
in Armstrong May 12 at the Tulip Festival which starts May 9th. 


Denise - Little Straw Winery : They are putting in new lighting. One side of the room is 
windows and doors which open up to their balcony providing a great space if you want to do a 
workshop . If so contact  Sattu at Little Straw Winery  to make arrangements.    It’s on the top 
floor.  14 of our artists hung their artwork there in May . Have a look.  

Note that this has nothing to do with the FCA but members may engage privately. 


June Social  - June 6th - Time  TBD  - A social is intended for our June meeting.  We are 
inviting ideas for this meeting and are looking into booking at a suitable location/facility .

	 	 	 

	 	 *	 * 	 Business portion adjourned	 *	 *	 	 


	 FEATURE :  Critique by Kato Rempel,  SFCA 
This will be posted on our Website 





